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HSA Account Number: «member_code» 
 Dear Client,  
  
We wrote you on September 30, 2023, letting you know that your current Health New England plan is not 
being offered again when it renews in January 2024. In that letter we told you that HSA Insurance would help 
you through the process of picking a new health plan and health insurance carrier.   This letter provides the 
additional information we promised.   
 
DEADLINES 
You must take action by December 23, 2023 in order to have health care coverage for January 1, 2024.   
 
WHEN CAN I START? 
Open Enrollment begins on November 1, 2023 and continues through December 23rd.  To be sure there is no 
interruption in coverage, we encourage you to take action as soon as possible.   
 
WHAT SHOULD I DO NEXT? 
The easiest way for you to choose a new plan is to take advantage of the HSA Insurance online shopping 
experience at HSAinsurance.com.  You can browse, compare, and select a new health plan.   There are many 
plans to choose from and you can get a quote with one click.   
 
HOW DO I GET STARTED? 

• Go to our secure website HSAinsurance.com 
• Click the “Account Sign-In” button  
• Click “I am an existing Customer” and follow the instructions 
• Click the red “Open Enrollment” box on the menu and then Option 3 “Shop Other Health Carriers” 

 
HSA Insurance has a team of licensed benefits consultants available to help you choose a new carrier and plan 
that meets your individual needs.  Our team will be outreaching to assist you. We offer a wide selection of plans 
from most of the other carriers in Massachusetts, including Harvard Pilgrim Health Care, Mass General 
Brigham Health Plan, Tufts Health Plan, and WellSense Health Plan.  
 
If you have any questions regarding your renewal, please contact your broker or HSA Sales by phone, 781-228-
2122, via live chat at hsainsurance.com, or by email, sales@hsainsurance.com. 
 
We appreciate your continued business.   
Sincerely,   
The Team at HSA Insurance 
 


